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Construction Notice 

The dirt has officially begun being moved for the new clear well storage tank and water treatment facility.
Location: North side of Ellis Park 
Estimated project completion: Completion of the ground clear well storage tank is estimated to be completed in August of 2022 with the construction of the water treatment facility overlapping. Construction on the new water treatment facility is estimated to be completed in the fall of 2023. 
For more information contact Matt Ellison, Water Superintendent at 317-745-4180 ext. 8001 or mellison@danvilleindiana.org 

New Water Treatment Facility 
 Building a new water treatment facility will allow the existing plant to normally run at a lower rate, extending the life of the plant, but still capable of higher flows during peak summer demands. The new water treatment plant will be constructed to meet the Town’s primary current and projected future needs for the next 20 years. It will also be designed to be easily expandable for growth beyond the 20-year growth projection. This plant will be in the North Park area of Ellis Park.
New Storage Tank
A new Clear well ground-level water storage tank is being constructed at the new water treatment plant site. The new Clearwell not only provides additional finished water storage, but it will enable the water treatment plant to be inactive for a period for periodic operational maintenance. (The picture is of a similar storage tank located in Bartholomew County.)

New Water Wells 
The Town’s source of raw water supply is derived from four (4) groundwater supply wells within the aquifer along the West Fork White Lick Creek that runs through Ellis Park and Blanton Woods. This project will add (2) additional wells. One north of the existing wells (Ellis Park) and one west of the existing wells (Blanton Woods) but within the same aquifer and well field. 
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